
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Election Day Precinct Changes 

AMY’S CREEK & MUD CREEK PRECINCTS 
 

The Habersham County Board of Elections & Voter Registration presented the 
recommendation to consolidate two (2) voting precincts before the Board of County 
Commissioners on December 16, 2024:  AMY’S CREEK PRECINCT to be combined 
into the HABERSHAM NORTH PRECINCT & MUD CREEK PRECINCT to be combined 
into the HABERSHAM SOUTH PRECINCT.  The BOCC voted unanimously to approve 
the recommendation.  The recommended changes are as follows: 

The AMY’S CREEK PRECINCT (formally located at the Amy’s Creek Fire Department) 
will be combined with the HABERSHAM NORTH PRECINCT, which is located at the 
Ruby Fulbright Aquatic Center, 120 Paul Frankin Rd., Clarkesville, Ga. 30523.  ALL 
AMY’S CREEK VOTERS will vote at the HABERSHAM NORTH PRECINCT on Election 
Day if they do not vote early.  

The MUD CREEK PRECINCT (formally located at the B.C. Grant Baptist Church) will 
be combined with the HABERSHAM SOUTH PRECINCT, which is located at the 
Elections & Voter Registration Office, 403 Habersham County Shopping Center, 
Cornelia, Ga. 30531.  ALL MUD CREEK VOTERS, (INCLUDING the TOWN OF ALTO 
VOTERS), will vote at the HABERSHAM SOUTH PRECINCT on Election Day, if they do 
not vote early.  

All voters within the Amy’s Creek Precinct & The Mud Creek Precinct will receive a 
new voter precinct card with information of their new Election Day voting location. 

These changes will not be made until thirty (30) days after this notice, so any voter 
that objects to these changes must bring their concerns and objections to the Board 
of Elections & Voter Registration by January 25, 2025.  The Board of Elections & Voter 
Registration will hold their next monthly board meeting on January 16, 2025 at 4:00 
pm at our office, 403 Habersham County Shopping Center, Cornelia, Ga. 30531.  This 
topic will be on the agenda.  Anyone that would like to be present to speak about 
these upcoming changes is welcome to attend.  If you have questions, please feel 
free to email the Election Supervisor, Laurel Ellison, at lellison@habershamga.com or 
call 706-839-0171.  
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